
Coats for Current UAA Students 
Limited coats available! First come, first serve! 

Collection Dates/Locations 

USUAA is accepting donations of new or gently used adult coats now until November 16, 

2018. The collection sites include both the USUAA Student Government Office located in 


the Student Union and the UAA Care Team Office located in Rasmuson Hall. 


Distribution Dates/Location 

All coats will be distributed for FREE to current UAA students on November 19 & 21 and 

November 26 & 28 from 11:00AM - 4:00PM in the USUAA Student Government Office. 


COAT QUESTIONS can be directed to Eva Ulukivaiola 
at 907-242-9966 or eaulukivaiola@alaska.edu 
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